Office of the State Comptroller

PAYROLL BULLETIN

Subject Bulletin No.
Release of April 3 Payrolls P-500

Date

April 3, 1996

A budget bill was passed on Tuesday evening, allowing the release of the payroll checks and the
direct deposit file for the April 3, 1996 payday.

The direct deposit information was available to the receiving bank early Wednesday morning,
and we have verified that some banks have already made the funds available. The funds should be
available at all banks no later than Thursday. The checks were released early this morning.

The credit union deduction information was released on Wednesday morning. Special
arrangements were made to expedite delivery of these tapes and reports to the organizations.




